
 

Announcement  

for a brief interruption of the teaching classes 

 

The Erasmus students of the Faculty of Law are 

informed that two days during the last ten days of 

October the teaching classes will not take place. 

The aforementioned days are: 

The 26th of October, 2016, Wednesday, Aristotle 

University will be closed due to a religious holiday. 

The 28th of October, 2016, Friday, Aristotle 

University will be closed due to a national 

anniversary. 

The day between the above two, Thursday, the 27th 

of October, 2016, which is a working day, the 

teaching classes  officially will take place unless the 

Erasmus students are informed directly from the 

professors of each course if they will held their 

classes or not. 
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